At a recent meeting of the Salford Travel Partnership consideration was given the Sustainable Transport Strategy. As part of this reference was made to the provision of public transport information throughout the City, and it was requested that the views of the respective community committees be sought on this.

The kinds of things the Partnership are interested in receiving comments on are:-

· availability and format of timetables and leaflets etc 
· quality of information displays at bus stops/shelters 
· any other related specific issues of concerns 

· suggested improvements 
The intention is that, any comments/suggestions received from community committees will be forwarded on to the Greater Manchester Passenger Transport Executive (GMPTE). Please note that, at this stage the Partnership is specifically concerned with the information provided to the public, rather than comments on the transport services themselves. 

I would be grateful if you could consider raising this matter with your respective community committees, either at a future meeting, or through your “transport” task group if you have one, or via any other means/forum which you feel would be appropriate. 

Any comments/suggestions etc your community committees may have on the issue should be sent to either Mike Relph (mike.relph@salford.gov.uk Tel: 793 3013) or Leanne Nealon (leanne.nealon@salford.gov.uk Tel: 793 3015) and in turn passed on to the Salford Travel Partnership.

